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This event is free & open to the public. Free lunch will be provided to the first 50 attendees. No RSVP is necessary.  

 

For more information about the Global Health Lecture Series, contact the Office of Global Health at  

806-743-2901 or globalhealth@ttuhsc.edu.  

Persons needing assistance should contact the Office of Global Health for arrangements.  

Wednesday, October 4 
Noon,  ACB 110 

During this presentation a group of third year medical students who traveled to Ho Chi Minh City,  
Vietnam during summer 2016 will discuss the details of their research study: “Association Between 
Vitamin D and Caloric Intake on Neonatal Birth Measures in Vietnam.” They will also share their expe-
riences with the healthcare system and unique culture of the Vietnamese people.  
 
Research support by Dr. Nancy Berk, Dr. Surendra Varma, TTUHSC Clinical Research Institute, 
TTUHSC School of Medicine Summer Research Program, and TTUHSC Office of Global Health.  
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